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YEAR 1 - EXMOOR ZOO EDUCATIONAL VISIT - THURSDAY 20TH MARCH 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Educational Visit to Exmoor Zoo: Thursday 20th March 2025

We have arranged a trip to Exmoor Zoo which will link with our learning this term in Science. The unit of learning has been “Animals including humans” and
we would like to give the children an opportunity to see some different animal species first-hand.

One of Exmoor Zoo’s trained educators will meet us during our visit to talk to the children, introduce the animals and link it to our classroom learning. The
Zoo also has a selection of artefacts that will be shared with the children.

We will depart from school at 9.15am and return to school by 3pm in time for buses and the usual end of the school day.

Children will need to wear their school jumper – trousers or leggings, sensible shoes or boots and a waterproof coat. Exmoor Zoo can be quite cold and wet,
so dressing for the weather will help enhance the children’s experience.

The cost of this trip is £10.30 per child. We have been able to subsidise this trip with fundraising from Friends of Winkleigh and school fundraising which has
considerably reduced the cost. We have to carefully cost every trip, and this does mean that our costings rely upon every child participating.

They will also need a packed lunch (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate bars please) and a drinks bottle. A school packed lunch can be
requested. Your child’s belongings and lunch will need to fit into a small rucksack style bag that they are able to carry for themselves.

A payment request has been set up on School Gateway, please log in to give your consent, state home or school packed lunch, and make payment by
Thursday 13th March 2025.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Keast

Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 
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